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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

AUG 2 & 1986

pbi/Gordon Corporation

ATTN: Mr. Maurice H. Frazier

1217 West 12tn Street

P.0. Box 4090

Kansas City, MO 64101-9984 16 P10
'e‘/ . O p e

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated August 12, 1986, for an amendment to
Materials License 24-21266-01 to amend the list of authorized users.

An amendment fee of $60 is required as specified in §170.31 (3P) of
revised 10 CFR 170, copy enclosed. Payment should be made to the 1J.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission and mailed to the attention of

Cheryl Phillips at our Washington, DC address.

Your application will be processed by the Region I11 Licensing staff
located at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, IL 60137. The fee, however,
is required prior to issuance of the amendment.

when submitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 381945,

Sincerely,
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Glenda Jacktoh
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170

cc: Region II1
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